
The Mundella News 

 

 

Term 5 Week 2 April 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It's Friday and we are all ready for a long weekend of Bank Holiday fun. What will 
you be doing? 
 
My wife, as it happens will be walking over the O2 on Saturday afternoon. I am not 
entirely sure of the weather forecast but, as it is a bank holiday, it will no doubt be 
cloudy and rainy. 
 
We mustn't, however, allow the weather to get in the way of making plans. Indeed, 
today I was lucky enough to have a Year 6 parent pop in to talk about plans for our 
2021 leavers. All of the children have had a disrupted year and it is clear that we all 
want to make sure that our leavers, not only move on prepared for their next 
chapter in their learning journeys but also get a send-off to remember. 
 
The hope is that we can utilise our improved field facilities to host a celebration 
event worthy of them and their families. With your help; through fundraising and 
support, we can make our ideas become a reality. 
 
Your support is also welcome as we take our steps towards becoming an academy 
and joining the Veritas Trust. Keep an eye on your school texts as later in the week 
we will send a link to meetings all about becoming an academy and what it will 
mean. There will be one meeting at 2:30pm and one at 5pm. I do not anticipate 
that they will last more than half an hour to an hour. 
 
So, enjoy the sunshine (fingers crossed) and I will see you next week. 
 
Mr F. E. Westmorland 
 

Reminders 

 

-We still have some Mundella 

water bottles available for £2 if 

your child needs one.  

 

-Please ensure dinner arrears 

are cleared as soon as possible. 

Dinners should be paid for in 

advance. If you have difficulties 

using the payment system or 

PayPoint please let us know. 

 

 

Clubs 
 

Clubs start from Tuesday 4th 
May, you will have received a 

text to confirm your child’s 
place.  

We need more children to join 
Story Time (Year 4) and Lego 
Monsters (Year 6) in order to 
run them. If your child would 
like to join then please speak 

to the office.  

Year R Admissions 
 

If you have applied for a Year R 2021 
place please ensure you accept the 

place by Wednesday 5th May. 
If you are yet to have applied for a 
place you may apply through this 

link: 
https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-
and-children/schools/school-places 

 
We are able to run tours after school 

if you know anybody with children 
who would like to join Mundella. 

 

School Pick-up 
 

Please remember to follow 
social distance guidelines when 
queuing outside the school at 

the end of the day.  
 

Please also be mindful of 
people with lung conditions 

and refrain from smoking in the 
line. 

 
Thank you 
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